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To:                Andrew Barrett, Superintendent  
CC:                Board of Education  
   
From:            Todd Latham, Assistant Superintendent - Business Services 
  
Date:             February 7, 2024 
 
Re:                2023 Clean School Bus Rebates Program 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Geneva CUSD 304 Transportation and Business Office are looking into potential reimbursement 
opportunities to support the new propane buses that were approved, and purchase order placed. 
To do so, we must have the 2023 Clean School Bus (CSB) Rebates Program School Board Awareness 
Certification form completed. While our approval in this program is not guaranteed, we are 
submitting this application to support the District’s efforts to promote alternative fuel for 
transportation for our students.  
 
We request of the Board of Education “Authorize Todd Latham, District Treasurer, to submit an 
application to the Clean Bus Rebated Program on behalf of Geneva CUSD 304.” 
 
We will notify the Board if the application is approved.  
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